Minutes for CC June 2019


Agenda items:

- The minutes from the May 2019 CC meeting were approved.
- Dean Cheng visited CC with the open opportunity to discuss CC issues and any other faculty concerns. A good discussion ensured including the question of CC representation on the Strategic Planning process. 
- CC reviewed the All College Meeting. Members felt that it was a significant success and with high attendance and engaged participation. Dan Abramson has the poster boards and will transcribe and circulate them
- the ADAA position search description was approved and moved for circulation.
- Three faculty award nominations were discussed, and the decision was made by secret paper ballot to select Sofia Dermisi’s nomination for the award. (Sofia Dermisi recused herself from this discussion.)
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